
Assessors Meeting Minutes 

Aug.11 2015 

Present: Paul Hitchcox, Penny and Bob Smith, Tara Hire, James McDanniel. 

  

Warrant # 8-2015 was signed in the amount of $ 9,661.09. 

 

Old business :  

Breakwater-  All permits in place. Project is a go. 

Fire barn-  To date, One Building Contractor is interested in Build. That being Monhegan Restorations. 

Arch. Drawings to arrive mid Sept.  

Committing taxes- Second Assessor completed tax assessment class for better understanding of proses. 

James to contact Nancy Weeks for further recommendations. 

Signs- in progress. 

Traps on wharf- Harbormaster will manage situation. 

Fire-  Greg Rollins is new fire warden. 

Risk pool assessment went well. Freight Shed needs new Door track, and small amount of wiring. 

NEW BUSNIESS: 

Town awarded  $ 2,588.00 for roads from State. 

Ken Grogs will visit to discuss Fire Map Project on 20th Aug. 

Susan Finkin request for a golf cart received and approved. 

Vehicle Permit fees discussed, should we raise amount? Postponed until more info/research can be 

done. 

Gary Stone will visit on Oct.13 2015 

End   

 


